
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM-FIRE DEPARTMENT RELATED MEETINGS, 

EVENTS, AND EMERGENCY RESPONSE 

TOWN OF ONEIDA, OUTAGAMIE COUNTY 

 

NOTICE, is herby given in the Pursuant of the Wisconsin Open Meetings Law, the 

public is hereby notified that a quorum of the Town Board of the Town of Oneida, 

Outagamie County, may be present at fire department-related meetings, events, and 

emergency response. These emergency responses may be unscheduled and ongoing 

in nature as part of their service with the Town of Oneida Volunteer Fire Department.  

This notice is being provided to comply with the Open Meetings Law to inform the public 

that a quorum of the Town Board may be present. No official Town Board business 

will be conducted, nor will any formal action be taken by the Town Board at these 

events. 

 

Posted on: May 6, 2025 

 By: Town of Oneida Clerk/Treasurer, Kelly Hill 


